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Subject: Parking and Signage 

Applicability: AFRB-Washington Residents, Employees, Contractors and Visitors 

I. Statement: The Resident Advisory Council and individual Residents requested a detailed review to 
assess reserved parking for Residents, overall parking policies, signs, reserved locations, and parking lot 
designation along with other facets ofparking policy. 

2. Response: CDRSoares, Mr. Dickerson, and Chief Waninger met and reviewed the current parking 
policies and procedures for parking at the AFRH-Washington campus and Directive 4-2, Traffic Regu­
lations. All reserved parking areas and individual parking spots were reviewed as well as all parking lots. 

This review resulted in the following determinations: 

• The parking lot behind the Sheridan Dormitory will be reserved for Residents only. All 
reserved spaces for AAFES and Engineers will be removed. However, one space will be 
reserved for government-plated vehicles. 

• A space at the east end ofthe Scott Building will be designated for 30-minute loading and 
unloading. 

• All spaces reserved for specific departments (i.e., Engineering, Security) will be reduced in 
number and reserved for government-plated vehicles (vice a specific department). 

• Spaces reserved for the Health Care Administrator, Director ofMedical Services, and 
Director ofNursing in front ofLaGarde will be moved to the rear ofthe building. 

• Four spaces, closest to the door, in the Pipes Building circle, will be reserved for Residents 
only, with a 90-minute limit from 7:30am to 4:00pm, Monday through Friday. 

• All reserved signs will be removed from the lot adjacent to the old Admissions Building 
(Building 8) by Eagle Gate. 

• Space reserved for the Manager, Bank ofAmerica, west end ofthe Scott Building, will be 
removed. 

• Space reserved for the ChiefofCommunity Affairs, west end of the Scott Building will be 
removed. 

• Spaces reserved for Police and Vehicle Registration in front of the old Security Building will 
be removed. 

• Space reserved for 10-minute parking near the former Administration Building will be 
removed. 

• All spaces reserved for Rose Chapel, adjacent to Rose Chapel, will be removed. 
• All spaces reserved for Food Service, behind the DMGI Building, will be removed. 
• All outdated signs on the campus will be removed. 
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